
 

 

February 20, 2024 

 

 

Rick Powell, PG 

Duke Energy 

526 South Church Street 

Mail Code EC13K 

Charlotte, NC 28202 

 

RE: Focused Feasibility Study Revision 1 

CSXT Bramlett Road Site 

Greenville, South Carolina 

 

 

Dear Mr. Powell: 

 

The State Voluntary Cleanup Program has reviewed and approved the Focused Feasibility Study 

Revision 1 received by the Department on October 11, 2023.  The responses to the comments 

generated on the original Focused Feasibility Study address issues identified by the Department and 

those have been incorporated in the revised document.   

 

The Department will move forward with developing a Proposed Plan for the site.  The Department is 

evaluating all of the remedial alternatives and will present a preferred alternative within the Proposed 

Plan.  Once the Proposed Plan is finished, the Department will look at having a public meeting followed 

by a sufficient time to accept any comments from the stakeholders and the community.   

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (803) 898-0910 or by email at cassidga@dhec.sc.gov. 

 

Sincerely,  

 
 

Greg Cassidy 

State Voluntary Cleanup Section     

Div. of Site Assessment, Remediation & Revitalization  

Bureau of Land and Waste Management  

   

 

cc: Lucas Berresford, BLWM 

 Natalie Kirkpatrick, EA Upstate Region 

 Betsy Seals, EA Upstate Region  

File #400801 

 

mailto:cassidga@dhec.sc.gov

